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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
August 1, 2022 
 

 
To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 

     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Rejection of Bids  
 Southwood Drive Drainage Improvements 
 
 

On July 22, 2022, two bids were received for the Southwood Drive Drainage Improvements project.  
One bid was deemed irregular and the other was over double the Engineer’s Estimate.  For this reason, 
the Engineering Departments requests the Board reject all bids for this project. 


